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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we learnt more about Pentecost and asked questions to deepen our understanding. 

In English, we wrote diary entries, learnt some grammar, designed our own seawigs and 

wrote acrostic poems about seawigs. 

In Maths, we finished our topic about time. Keep asking your children what the time is. 

In PSHE, we looked at friendships and what makes a good friend. We also looked at conflict 

resolution so hopefully the children will be able to use the skills learnt to help in the 

playground. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Roman and Finlay for their awesome seawig designs. 

Headteacher's Award: Zakir for showing love and enthusiasm in his learning and Brooke for 

being a stand out super star all week and showing the school values. 

Shining Stars: Zakir x 2, Milo, James, Brooke, Harry, Orson 

Pupil Voice: “I can’t wait to make the sandwiches” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

On Wednesday, we will be making our own sandwiches.  


